ANNUAL MEETING OF ELECTORS OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT HELD SEPTEMBER 13, 2018

The annual meeting of the Kenosha Unified School District was held on Thursday, September 13, 2018, at 7:00 P.M. in the Auditorium at Indian Trail High School and Academy.

Mr. Daniel Wade, School Board President, called the meeting to order at 7:37 P.M. and noted the meeting's rules of order. Attorney Shana Lewis was present serving as parliamentarian.

Mr. Wade opened nominations for chairperson of the meeting.

Mr